
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

4/4/2018 from the 
 

BLACK CANYON CITY 
WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

623-374-9408 
 

INTERRUPTION OF WATER SERVICE TO ALL 
CUSTOMERS ON THE EASTSIDE OF I-17: 

 
 

THE WATER DISTRICT IS 
REPLACING THE WATER MAIN ON 

REYNOLDS ROAD IN 
PREPARATION OF YAVAPAI 
COUNTY’S PAVING PROJECT 

 
WATER IS SCHEDULED TO BE SHUTOFF ON 

TUESDAY, APRIL 10, 2018 
 

Starting at 9 A.M. for approx. 3 hrs. 
  

THE SCHOOL, HOWEVER, WILL NOT BE EFFECTED BY 
THIS SCHEDULED SHUTOFF 

 
 
OTHER SCHEDULED SHUTOFFS WILL EFFECT ONLY THE CUSTOMERS ON REYNOLDS RD 
WHEN CONNECTING THE NEW SERVICE LINES. AS WITH ANY PROJECTS, HOWEVER, 
THERE MAY BE UNFORESEEN PROBLEMS RESULTING IN UNAVOIDABLE EMERGENCY 
SHUTOFFS. IF THIS SHOULD HAPPEN, WE WILL WORK DILIGENTLY TO RESOLVE THE 
ISSUE.   
PROJECT BEGINNING 4/5/18 WITH ESTIMATED COMPLETION DATE OF 4/20/18 
WE ARE SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE AND WE APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND 
UNDERSTANDING.  
 
 
        OPERATION MANAGEMENT 
        Randall J. Hrabina 
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